
 

February 2, 2022 

 

Senate Committee on Health Care  

 

Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Kennemer and members of the committee: 

 

The Oregon Women’s Rights Coalition supports SB 1530  to add insurance coverage specified 

fertility services for Oregonians.   

While listening to National Public Radio last week there was a segment regarding the high cost 

of fertility treatment and the strain it puts on a couple in an already stressful situation.  

The testimony you have on record is compelling.  Please consider adding this coverage so 

Oregonians who need these services have access to this health care.   

Thank you for your time.  

 

Marcia Kelley 

Public Policy Advocate  
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